
                                           
 

 

N40/Sarsfield Road Area Works 

Progress Update – Tuesday the 12th of June 2018 

 

 Pavement remedial works on the link from Sarsfield Road Roundabout 

westward towards Bandon Road Roundabout have progressed well over 

recent days. We had hoped to reopen this area to traffic by 6am on 

Thursday the 14th of June 2018 but we are now hoping to bring this 

forward to 6am tomorrow, Wednesday the 13th of June 2018 and there is 

even a possibility that the road will be reopened later on this evening. 

 

The local traffic diversions in place have worked well and Cork City Council 

and Cork County Council would like to thank the motoring public for their 

full cooperation over the past five or six days while the works were being 

progressed.  

 

 Pavement renewal and general upgrade works are scheduled to get 

underway on the Sarsfield Road between Sarsfield Road Roundabout and 

Wilton Road Roundabout from next Monday the 18th of June 2018. No 

peak time lane restrictions are proposed over the next few weeks and 

details of these works will follow in future updates. 

 

 Pavement remedial works also remain outstanding in an area at the 

south-western quadrant of the Sarsfield Road. Planning for these works is 

continuing and again details will follow in future updates – the weekend 

commencing Friday the 22nd of June 2018 is currently being targeted for 

these works.  

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in relation to these ongoing and 

upcoming works please contact us on (021)4520180 or on this email address. 


